
 

Sunday, April 18, 2021 

Voices Together Dedication 
                   

 

 

 

Please look to the Website, the Facebook group and your email inbox for any updates as well as the weekly 

online bulletin. If you know of someone from our congregation who does not have access to the internet and is 

socially isolated, please let the pastors know so that contact can be established. You can now see past worship 

services on Youtube by going to nlumc.com and clicking on the links provided. If you would like to be a part of 

the live Zoom worship service, please contact the church office at 519-326-7928. 

 

Growing relationships, in Christ. 
NLUMC Vision Statement 

 
 

Order of Worship 
 

Gathering 

Prelude - Helga Enns 

Announcements 

Words of welcome & land acknowledgement  
VT #6, Let’s Walk Together 

Call to worship (VT #882) 

Prayer (VT #857) 

Praising 

Scripture (VT #106) 

VT #120, For the Beauty of the Earth  

Children’s time 

Reconciling 

Offering - VT #755, To My Precious Lord 

Prayer of release for Hymnal: A Worship Book 

Telling God’s Story 

VT #435, Blessed Assurance  

Message 

VT #389, Together  

Sharing Our Story 

VT #670, In the Bulb There Is a Flower  

Living God’s Story 

HWB #640, This Is a Day of New Beginnings 

Voices Together dedication  

VT #797, We Are People of God’s Peace 

Sending 

Benediction (VT #1067) 

VT #848, Christ, Be All Around Me 

Sharing & congregational prayer 

Words of sending 

 

 



  

Church Life . . . 
♦ Jr. Youth!  Connect, Jr.  
► Each Tuesday at 7 pm on Zoom for approximately 30-45 minutes - Connect with other Junior Youth and 

Pastor Charleen. 

- a little fun (Whacky Auction, Scribl.io, Charades, and more) 

- a little spiritual connection 

- sending off with a bedtime prayer.   

- RSVP to charleen@nlumc.com appreciated, but not required 

The link will be posted on Facebook, Instagram and in the church email. Parents, we thank you in advance for 

helping your kids stay connected with the church, even in these strange virtual times. Developmentally, junior 

youth are ready to connect in deeper and new ways with God and the church.   

► Feedback Requested: CONNECT JR NLUMC Jr Youth. We are looking for feedback on our Junior 

Youth weekly virtual connection; if you would like to provide feedback we would be grateful! Please click here 

to provide feedback:  Feedback on Connect Jr  
 

♦ Sr. Youth! Virtual coffee time! Each Tuesday at 8 pm on Zoom for approximately half hour - Join 

your North Church friends and Pastor Alicia to touch base about school stuff, and life! See you then! Please 

contact the church or Pastor Alicia if you need help with the Zoom link. 

 

♦ Prayer Time — each Wednesday evening 6:30 – 7 pm on Zoom. 

 

♦ Worship Team meeting, Wednesday, April 21, 7 pm. 

 

♦ Let's Build Our Song Library! We would love to include you in our music making at NLUMC. You 

are invited to sing and record a favourite hymn or worship song that we can use in worship. If you would like to 

participate, please contact Pastor Kendall at kendall@nlumc.com. 

 

♦ Sunday School News 

Thanks to our Sunday School Community for donating $337.55 to the Ontario Indigenous Neighbours Water 

Program - MCC Thanks for being generous! Our next project will begin in September. 

 

♦ Financial Donations needed toward our 2021 operating budget 

1) Automatic transfers – contact church office. 

2) E-transfer – email treasurer@nlumc.com - include donation # in the message. 

3) Leave donation in the nightly drop box at Kindred Credit Union – labelled NLUMC. Please include    

     your donation #. 

4)  Mail donation to church address. 

Contact office@nlumc.com or treasurer@nlumc.com with any questions. 

 
 

Community/Conference Events . . . 
♦ Silver Lake Mennonite Camp. Please consider joining us for SLMC’s annual fundraiser – The Grand 

Paddle & Hike 2021! Participants will do their own hike, walk, run, or paddle in their own community on the 

weekend of May 7-9. Proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards summer staff wages to support young 

leaders as Silver Lake faces another uncertain camp season. To sign up or donate, visit our Fundraising Site! 

Also, please join us for the SLMC Annual General Meeting which will take place remotely on May 8 at 10 am. 

Visit www.slmc.ca for more details! 

 

mailto:charleen@nlumc.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BqlSLNLVzS2evQvd0LCSzwRS3LO_QioNY15dXmSEE20/edit
mailto:kendall@nlumc.com
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/silver-lake-mennonite-camp-inc/p2p/paddlethegrand2021/
http://www.slmc.ca/


 

Prayer List . . .  
Neighbouring Congregation — Today area churches are praying for Meadow Brook Church and their 

pastors; Chris Walker, Xavier Avila and Sangoaouane Ounbounheuang. 

 

Each week Mennonite Church Eastern Canada (MCEC) prays for one of our congregations. Today, we 

invite you to pray for Community Mennonite Fellowship in Drayton, Ontario. 

 

Congratulations to Alex & Caitlin Klassen on the birth of their son, Thomas Henry Klassen, who was born on 

Sunday, April 11. They live in Carleton Place, Ontario. Thankful grandparents are Keith & Brenda Klassen and 

great-grandparents Dave & Elfrieda Krueger. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for the beautiful flowers and cards that I received. Donations for the Brain 

Tumour Foundation were also appreciated. Sincerely, Rosemarie Tiessen 

 

If you are aware of any needs within our congregation, please contact the church office 

so the Pastors and Caregiving Team can offer support.  

We also invite you to let the church office know of any requests for visitation  

by phoning 519-326-7928 or emailing office@nlumc.com  

In case of emergency, contact a Pastor listed below.  
 

Pastors 
Alicia Good ....................................................... cell 519-819-3772 ............................................ alicia@nlumc.com 

Charleen Jongejan Harder ................................. cell 519-329-3829 ....................................... charleen@nlumc.com 

Kendall Jongejan Harder................................... cell 519-329-1514 ........................................  kendall@nlumc.com 

Church phone: 519-326-7928 ............................................................................. Church email: office@nlumc.com 

Website: www.nlumc.com ...................................................... No regular office hours at this time due to Covid 19 

Facebook: North Leamington United Mennonite Church ..........................................Instagram: wethenorthchurch 

http://www.nlumc.com/

